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Tuesday, 31 October 2023 

 

Year 5 - Skipathon at the English Institute of Sheffield - Thursday 16th November from 1pm – 3pm 

We are delighted to be able to offer your child the opportunity to take part in the BIG SKIP as part of the 

#SheffieldSchoolsSkipathon – which will take place at the English Institute of Sport (EIS). This will be a celebration of 

skipping with 400 pupils at each session skipping in the Athletics Arena at the EIS. 

 The event will take place on the afternoon of Thursday 16th November from 1pm – 3pm. - arriving at EIS for 12:30 and 

departing the EIS at 3pm. We will aim to be back at school for 3:30pm, however depending on traffic this could alter 

slightly. If there are any delays, you will be informed.  

Your child must bring a packed lunch to school on the day of the trip - unless you are eligible for free school meals. On 

the day of the trip, your child can come to school in their PE kit. Please ensure your child is wearing the appropriate PE 

Kit including suitable trainers and no jewellery.  

 

Thank you 

Mr Rowe  
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Year 5 -  Skipathon at the English Institute of Sheffield  

 

 

I give / do not give permission for my child ………………………………………………  to take part the Year 5 - Skipathon at the  

English Institute of Sheffield - Thursday 16th November from 1pm – 3pm 

 

Signed ____________________________________________________________ 
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